
Friends of Lower Sixth Creek rehabilitating the Lower Sixth Creek.  
 
When the group began late in 2016 the creek was very overgrown and blocked by fallen 
Willows, Ash, Arundo and Blackberry.  The following photos show the changes achieved in 
the first section of Zone 1 with the last picture on this page taken in September 2018.  

 
 

During the spring of 2018, weeding 
has been undertaken around the 
new plants.  
 
 
 
 

https://www.facebook.com/photo.php?fbid=10214483620737714&set=pcb.10214483623257777&type=3&__tn__=HH-R&eid=ARDQksJMGY7XIPkMimKeXd0440RgVQf9h3vq00WtSx1tbScvf2BGN8mIXtMgWerbarwMCFe5aBUVOr5i


The following photos show the changes achieved in the second section of Zone 1 and the 
start of Zone 2 over 2018.   

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

A single Logania in poor condition, 
which is listed as a Rare SA plant 
was observed in the Vegetation 
Study.  An exciting discovery in 
the spring of 2018 was the many 
many Logania saxitilis (Rock 
Logania) seen as multiple 
specimens on the western slopes 
of the riparian zone.  
 

 

https://www.facebook.com/photo.php?fbid=10214483621417731&set=pcb.10214483623257777&type=3&__tn__=HH-R&eid=ARAtq4M1kL07NW-xJnVq5cCvOTkdLqTUShdZbZoTt-HIjN6cbTlXFTXS1aISQ8rq2RbeRuov5AiDMAN6

